
Hi Felicia 

Please find the following for the OACAC agenda. 

The By-law & Regulatory Working Group continues to research 'Animals and Fireworks' 
regarding the possible recommendation for a regulatory amendment to the city 
Fireworks by-law. 

The By-law & Regulatory Working Group continues to research standards for travelling 
or temporary exhibits such as, but not limited to, circuses, petting zoos and any 
promotional exhibits using animals. 

A motion for committee to be tabled...  

 Amendment to the Responsible Pet Owner By-law. 
Regulating the Commercial Sale for Profit of Cats, Dogs and Rabbits Within a Pet Shop. 

That a pet shop is not permitted to use any form of advertising or promotion on 
or about its premises or to use the pet shop name and/or contact details, to give 
away or to facilitate the sale, for any reason, the commercial sale of any cat, dog 
or rabbit. 

The current exemption that applies to a pet shop acting as a satellite location to 
facilitate the adoption of cats, dogs and rabbits from the Municipal Shelter, Durham 
Humane Society and Rescues to remain as-is. 

Regards, 

Martin 
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